
   
 

   
 

      
 

         
       

       
          

  
 

  
             

       
 

   
  

 
      

       
        

 
       

    
 

      
             

 
     

       
         

         
 

     
         

    
 
 

April 6, 2022 

UNCSA Faculty Council Resolution 

In Gratitude and Appreciation for Kimberly Pauley 

WHEREAS, Ms. Kimberly Pauley served the University of North Carolina School of the Arts for 23 
years, first as Executive Assistant to the Vice Chancellor of Finance and Administration from 
1999-2000; then, as University Administrative Manager in the School of Filmmaking from 2000-
2008; and since then as Director of the Office of Faculty Affairs from 2000 until February 18, 
2022. 

WHEREAS, Throughout that time, the university has experienced the typical, yet necessarily 
unsettling forces of transition in human and physical resources, and decades of transitions in 
policy at both institutional and system level; and 

WHEREAS, Accommodating these challenges required exceptional labor, intelligence, flexibility 
and dedication 

WHEREAS, she faced these transitions and challenges with exceptional skills and intelligence, 
commitment to continual professional development, and application of sophisticated 
understanding of and attention to individual needs and institutional policies 

WHEREAS, she addressed all that came across her desk with patience, a cooperative spirit, and 
vigilant attention to faculty needs; and 

WHEREAS, She consistently and capaciously served every member of the faculty, sharing 
generously with them from her deep wells of wisdom and hope; and 

WHEREAS, She has, through her high administrative, organizational, and communication skills, 
created management systems that have seamlessly supported changes in faculty culture and 
processes, these and other extraordinary efforts on behalf of the faculty, made a substantial 
and lasting contribution to the betterment of the faculty and the university 

therefore, be it RESOLVED, That the Faculty Council does hereby commend Director of Faculty 
Affairs Ms. Kimberly Pauley for her tireless dedication and service to the faculty, the university, 
and the entire university community. 


